

INSPIRE | ENHANCE | ENCOURAGE

Covid-19 Guidelines

Dear Stepaside Families,

As per NSW Health guidelines, the following protocols will be in place at Stepaside Studios regarding Covid-19.

The QR check in process does not apply to dance, yoga, pilates, gymnastics or martial art studios.

- No person limit in indoor recreational/ dance class
- A person who is over 12 years of age must wear a mask in all indoor areas other than a place of residence
- Masks may be removed if engaging in physical exercise such as dance classes
- Singing and dancing is not permitted at a hospitality venue, entertainment facility, nightclub, major recreation facility or music festival. Exceptions apply to: a person who is instructing, or being instructed, in singing or dancing

All guidelines are current as at 26/1/2022 This plan will be updated when/if NSW Health changes their guidelines.



ABN: 8929 8464 5926 office@stepaside.com.au www.stepaside.com.au



INSPIRE | ENHANCE | ENCOURAGE

Health + Safety

- Anyone with flu symptoms is not to attend class
- If you or your child present with Covid-19 Symptoms (fever, cough, runny nose, sore/scratchy throat, loss of smell or taste) please get tested immediately and present a negative result before returning to Stepaside Studios.

Cleaning

- Deep cleaning daily will take place before and after the studio opens
- Surfaces will be disinfected at the end of each teacher's shift
- Hand sanitiser will be administered upon entry and available during class time
- All waste and disposable PPE will be securely and safely disposed of.

Parents/Guardians

- Stepaside Studios remains a drop off/pick up premises
- Parents are permitted in the foyer if they need to speak to a staff member/reception.

Social Distancing

- Where possible students and parents are asked to maintain a 1.5m
 distance in common areas
- All viewing of lessons remain ceased

Dancers

- All belongings of the dancer are to remain with the dancer in each studio
- Water bottles must be clearly labelled
- All belongings are to be taken at the end of the lesson

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we continue through Covid-19.

Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to email office@stepaside.com.au

Rebecca Caveragh
Owner/Director